
 

 

 

 

Ref:SecTestingTimes/CTY/hll 

26th July 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Secondary Student Testing 

As part of measures nationally to minimise risk as students return to school in September, all secondary 
students should complete two Lateral Flow Tests within school testing centres. One of these tests must 
be completed prior to students returning to school, with the other completed within the first week of 
return. We recognise this as a key measure to support a safe return to school and to reduce the risk of 
transmission within the school community and therefore we ask for parent/carer support with this 
process.  

Updated Consent for Testing 

Please can we ask parents/carers to complete the updated testing consent form, if you haven’t already 
done so, which can be found at this link: https://forms.office.com/r/j2aj7SRkep 

It is important that we have an updated consent list for the start of the academic year, so please ensure 
that you complete this new form, even if you have previously given consent. 

Testing Dates & Times 

In order to avoid significant disruption to the start of the year we will commence testing on Thursday 2nd 
and Friday 3rd September. Each form group has been allocated a time to attend across the two days, 
with Year 7 and 11 attending on Thursday and Year 8, 9 and 10 attending on Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students do not need to attend school in their uniform during these days. Please can we ask 
parents/carers to wait in the car park or on the front plaza, rather than entering the school building. 

 

Thursday 2nd September 

Form Group Allocated Time 

7CMC 9:00am 

7DAE 9:20am 

7EVA 9:40am 

7FRL 10:20am 

7GII 10:40am 

7MCU 11:00am 

7SCH 11:20am 

 

11COP 12:30pm 

11CRZ 12:45pm 

11MCG 1:00pm 

11MCN 1:15pm 

11PAI 1:30pm 

Friday 3rd September 

Form Group Allocated Time 

10CLN 9:00am 

10FOS 9:15am 

10MNY (9WNG) 9:30am 

10OCA 10:00am 

 

9ALN 10:30am 

9CLR 10:45am 

9KNI 11:00am 

9LIG 11:15am 

9OGN 11:30am 

 

8DOY (7RLG) 12:00pm 

8DUN 12:15pm 

8ELT 12:30pm 

8GRC 12:45pm 

https://forms.office.com/r/j2aj7SRkep


 

If you have any issues with your child’s given time slot, then please contact us to discuss if an alternative 
time during the two days may be possible.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Ian Critchley 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


